
From: Phil Elam [mailto:philelam@trva.orgmailto:philelam@trva.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2013 3:11 PM 
To: Carmona, Alice 
Cc: Karen Phillips; kketner@ancira.comkketner@ancira.com 
Subject: Protest Rights Formal Opinion 
 

Ms. Carmona, 
 
The Texas Recreational Vehicle Association (TRVA) has reviewed the request for a 
formal opinion presented by the Texas Automobile Dealers Association (TADA) 
regarding the protest rights for licensed and franchised engine, transmission, or 
rear axle dealers. 
 
We find that we are in complete support of the TADA request and wish to go on 
record as being in favor of the request for a formal opinion. 
 
Should questions arise, please do not hesitate to contract me at the TRVA office 
and thank you for allowing TRVA to provide this input. 
 
Regards, 
 
Phil Elam 
Texas RV Association 
philelam@trva.orgphilelam@trva.org 
(800) 880-7303 Toll Free  
(512) 327-4514 Local 
(512) 327-4516 Fax 
1016 La Posada, Suite 210 
Austin, TX 78752 
www.trva.orgwww.trva.org 
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